Marcella Maes

From: Annette Hagopian <annettehagopian@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 9:08 AM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: Monument Ridge EAST planning

You don't often get email from annettehagopian@comcast.net. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message.

I have found thru my observations of multiple county commissioner meetings, that the commissioners allow a lot of rezoning, because planners/developers 'follow the rules' and it just gets rubber stamped by the commissioners. Which leads one to wonder, why? Could be pockets are being lined in some fashion? I don't know, but as a voter I feel the commissioners need to really look at and follow the county's master plan. I'm attaching a letter from Monument Mayor Pro Tem that clearly outlines why El Paso County should <u>not</u> approve this re-zoning request. I am in full agreement with this letter, and I hope I can count on your NO vote, when it finally gets to the board for consideration. And I hope you can convince your other board members to also vote NO.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HWkLlvH0xCH2UBbXAd8bjbuyR-Zj-Ft4/view

Thank you, Annette Hagopian